AC/NT/42190

26 March 2015

PERSONAL

Dr D Gatherer Biomedical and Life Sciences

Dear Derek

Staff Awards 2015

I am delighted to inform you, on behalf of the Staff Awards Panel, that you have been awarded a Staff Award in the "Outstanding Contribution" category for 2015. Please accept our warmest congratulations for achieving this award.

As you know you were nominated by Dr Jane Owen-Lynch, Vicky Tyrrell and Dr Gavin Brown. This award is to recognise the outstanding contribution you have made to raising the profile of the University through your authoritative media work on the Ebola virus.

The Staff Awards ceremony will form a part of this year's Bachelor Degree Ceremonies which take place from Tuesday 14th to Friday 17th July. As an award winner, you will be seated on the platform and will join the Academic Procession in the ceremony. You are invited to bring two guests who will usually be seated with the audience; however guests who are members of staff may choose to join the Academic Procession. Following the ceremony, you will receive your Staff Award certificate in the Peter Scott Gallery and have your photograph taken with the Chancellor or Vice-Chancellor. You are also invited to attend the Graduation Dinner. Specific details about the ceremony will follow closer to the event.

In addition, to recognise this achievement, an amount of £1,000 (net) is awarded, which will be paid with your July 2015 salary.

With very best wishes

Ando

Professor Amanda Chetwynd

Chair of Staff Awards Panel

Cc Dr Jane Owen-Lynch, Vicky Tyrrell and Dr Gavin Brown Payroll